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Statement by Switzerland 

Thank you, Co-Facilitator, and hello colleagues, 

Switzerland has already stressed yesterday, how important it is to 
consider and include inputs from civil society and non-Party 
stakeholders, including Youth, in the Global Stocktake. 

Non-Party stakeholders, and civil society in general, have a very 
important role in climate action. Their shared knowledge and insights 
also are most valuable in the assessment and guidance of Parties’ 
efforts. 

Accordingly, their views and insights are equally most valuable for the 
Global Stocktake. 

Switzerland would like to hear from the Secretariat, how – based on their 
wealth of experience in these matters – inputs from admitted observers 
and non-Party stakeholders in general, are best shared and considered. 

We would also like to hear from admitted observers and non-Party 
stakeholders in general, how, and by what means, they view their inputs 
best taken into account. 

Key would be to have an efficient system that would provide a wealth of 
input, and at the same time not overburden any of the participants in the 
Global Stocktake, and neither the Secretariat. 

Thank you! 


